
Closing soon: ELI Young Lawyers
Award
The European Law Institute is calling for submissions for its 2019 ELI Young
Lawyers  Award.  Candidates  must  be  law  students  (undergraduate  or
postgraduate) at a European university. The call is for a unique and original paper
which has not previously been published and which deals with a European legal
issue that is ripe for reform. Papers must be submitted by April 30, 2019, 20:00
CET in any of the EU official languages along with an English translation. Further
details can be found here.
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